
 

 

DATE:  April 30, 2013 

 

TO:   Dr. Gearl Loden, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Dale Warriner 

 

RE:   Title X:  McKinney-Vento Education  

   for Homeless Children and Youth 

   FY 14 

 

Attached for your review is a request for permission to the Board of 

Trustees to consider the approval to apply for the Title X:  McKinney-

Vento Education for Homeless Children and Youth Application Grant 

for FY 14. 

 

Please note the general information for review: 

 

 Assurances 

 Preliminary Allocation of $20,000  

 Budget Items will include, but are not limited to: 

o Staff 

 Tutors  

 Camp Possibility 

o Materials and Supplies 

o Professional Development 

 Due Date:  June 24, 2013 

 

 


